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Ambassador Okada pays a visit to National Gas Company (NGC)  

 

 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, called upon the 

National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) on 11th July.  

 

During the visit, Mr. Mark Loquan, the President of NGC, exchanged the 

views with Ambassador Okada on NGC’s operations, the present status of 

gas projects and the prospects of the gas industry in Trinidad and Tobago. 

 

 

 

 

 


